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Literacy


Writing- In our literacy lessons, we will be completing written work surrounding our topic on the Great Fire. We will begin by creating a ‘fire’ shape poem and a description of a Great Fire painting- ‘telling the story of the scene’.   





Reading- Please can I ask that daily reading at home is maintained, as part of ongoing homework. Reading each evening is crucial to your child’s reading development! The children are encouraged to place any finished reading books into the classroom’s- ‘Swap Box’, so that they can be changed for taking home, each evening. Books will be only be swapped in school, once they’ve been read and listened to by an adult; therefore it is important that reading records are signed. Please ensure reading book bags are sent into school every day. 








Phonics- The children will continue to complete daily phonic sessions. Please can I ask that spelling lists are practised daily at home- preparing for a weekly spelling test will now become a permanent homework task, alongside their reading book. Practise should be little but often, until your child can securely write each word- these will be tested every Friday.











Term Dates





6th September-


20th October





Numeracy


In our numeracy lessons, the children will be covering work surrounding:


Place Value- recognition of tens/units 


Ordering and comparing numbers, including using: <  >  =


Rounding numbers to the nearest 10


Finding one and ten more/less


Ordinal and cardinal numbers


Partitioning numbers in different ways


Reading and writing numbers in words and numerals upto 100
































What else are Y2 learning about this term?


History-This half-term, we are going to be studying The Great Fire of London.


RE/PSHE- The children will be revising our Methodist beliefs. They will also be thinking carefully about behaviour and making ‘informed choices’, including their links to rules and consequences.


Music- The children will participate in a weekly session of hymn practice to develop their singing skills. 


Art/D&T- The children will look closely at art surrounding our theme of The Great Fire, including- recreating a watercolour painting of the scene and marbelling the London skyline in 1666. Additionally, as part of our hall display theme on ‘Festivals’, we will be completing a variety of crafts based on the ‘Mardi Gras’.


PE- This half-term, the children will be completing PE on a Wednesday afternoon. We will be focusing on ‘games’ and ‘teamwork’, this half-term.  Please ensure PE bags are in school with full kit- clearly named.


Computing- In computing, the children will be exploring programming on screen. 


Science- The children will be completing a scientific unit surrounding work on ‘materials’.  





Special dates for your diary this half-term…


Tuesday 12th September- Individual Photographs- the photographer will be in school during the morning… remember your smiles Y2! 


Thursday 21st September- Fireman Visit- as part of The Great Fire. 


Tuesday 26th September- European Languages Day- as part of celebrating European Day throughout school, we will be hosting a Y1/2 mix-up for the children. They will be ‘visiting’ Greece in Y2 and Spain in Y1, which will involve learning tasks based on these countries.


 Friday 29th September- MacMillan Coffee Morning- this will be hosted in the school hall and all parents/carers are welcome! The more, the merrier!














 


























